[bookmark: _GoBack]PLEASE CONSIDER TAKING THIS 10-MINUTE COMMUNITY NEEDS SURVEY!
The City of Youngstown is undertaking the development of its five-year Consolidated Plan.
The Consolidated Plan is required by the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) in order for the city to continue receiving approximately $4,218,000 annually in Community Development Block Grant (CDBG), HOME Investment Partnerships Program (HOME), and Emergency Solutions Grant (ESG) funding. These resources finance affordable housing and community development activities primarily for low- and moderate-income residents in the City of Youngstown.
The five-year Consolidated Plan must identify and analyze housing and homeless needs to determine Youngstown’s priority needs for affordable housing and community development benefiting primarily low- and moderate-income residents.
One element of this planning process involves outreach to residents, business owners, and community leaders for input on affordable housing, economic development, and community development needs throughout the city. Please consider taking this 10-minute survey and provide your input. 
Your responses are important. Please complete the survey by February 28, 2025. All responses are anonymous.
The survey is available at SurveyMonkey.com/r/Youngstown2025 (la encuesta española en: es.SurveyMonkey.com/r/Youngstown2025-S). Feel free to forward the survey link to colleagues, clients, neighbors, and friends!
Questions? Contact:
The City of Youngstown
Debra Byrd
Compliance Director, Community Planning & Economic Development
(330) 742-8876
dbyrd@youngstownohio.gov

